
 

      

Kuspuk School District REAA #5 
February 12, 2019 Board of Education Meeting 
 
On February 12, 2019, The Kuspuk School District Board of Education would like to recognize  
 
Dave Matson for fully funding Mrs. Boynton’s 5th Grade Ukulele project so that each student received their own Do It 
Yourself Ukulele kit to assemble, paint, learn to play and be able to take it home at the end of the school year. 
 
Order an 8X10 lasered alder plaque with the following... 
Dennis Thomas in appreciation of 17 years 7 months of service on the Kuspuk School District Board between the years 
1985 - 2012. 
 


